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Craig, Sondra

From: Gail Rollins <gailerollins@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 9, 2024 9:33 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: homeless

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Good morning,  
 
I encourage you to find some short term solutions for the homeless and unsheltered. It is expensive to provide 
an area for tents, portapots, clean up station, emergency health care, garbage dumpsters, maybe a bus, but 
cleaning up a park or motel was expensive too. Tenters must adhere to rules such as no criminal activity or they 
are out on their own. 
The rules  must be enforced! 
It is a difficult issue, but please face it and deal with it instead of ignoring it and hoping it will just go away. 
Thank you for addressing this problem. 
Gail Rollins 
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